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The Human Atmosphere Walter John Kilner 1911
The Matrix Control System of Philip K. Dick and the
Paranormal Synchronicities O Timothy Green Beckley
2017-05-18 BEYOND ANYTHING YOU EVER IMAGINED WAS
POSSIBLE! EXPLORE PARALLEL WORLDS AND OTHER DIMENSIONS.
ESCAPE THE CONFINES OF THE MATRIX AND ELUDE THOSE THAT
CONTROL OUR LIVES THROUGH A COMPUTERIZED SIMULATION. You
Have Doubtlessly Seen The Movies Based Upon What We Have
All Come to Believe Are Exceptionally Brilliant Science
Fiction Novels Written By The Late Philip K. Dick . . .
TOTAL RECALL - BLADE RUNNER - THE ADJUSTMENT BUREAU But
what you probably didn''t know is that their creator was
living out some of the same incredibly bizarre scenarios
that he wrote about. One can easily compare Philip to
the character played by Arnold Schwarzenegger in "Total
Recall," who found himself in a parallel universe on a
faraway planet, despite the fact that he was only
supposed to be hooked up in a laboratory to a machine
that creates realistic dream-like images. Which reality
is the character really living in? At a sci-fi press
conference held in France in 1977, Philip tried to
explain some of his bewildering thoughts about the
existence of a parallel or self-contained - Matrix-like
- universe created by "someone" who has the ability to
alter the course of time and our concept of reality:
"People claim to remember past lives," Philip told the
throng of reporters and fans. "I claim to remember a
different - very different - present life. I know of
nobody who has ever made this claim before but I rather
suspect that my experience is not unique. What perhaps
is unique is my willingness to talk about it. We are
living in a computer-programmed reality and the only
clue we have to it is when some variable is changed and
some alteration in our reality occurs . . . and because
of this a variable WAS changed - reprogrammed as it were
- and an alternative world branched off." Drawing on the
masterful mind of creative genius Philip K. Dick we
offer up dozens of his personal experiences, as well as
those of others in the UFO and paranormal fields, where
synchronicities seem to abound. This is NOT science
fiction. This is a universe that cannot be so easily
grasped or explained. The well-known collector of
scientific curiosities, Charles Fort, is often quoted as
having said: "The Earth is a farm. We are someone''s
property." He likened our condition to being movable
pieces on a chess board. "There is no doubt that we are
under some sort of surveillance and that an ''invisible
hand'' has the ability to carve out our existence and
''interfere'' in our daily lives by creating a variety
of bizarre ''play scripts'' that to some may seem like
pure ''coincidences.''" Or so says pop culture
paranormalist Tim Beckley, who notes that
"Synchronicities are not just random occurrences but are
laid out before us by some sort of synchronicity command
post, which ably demonstrates their mastery or control
over us hapless earthlings." Drawing on the masterful
mind of creative genius Philip K. Dick (some to this day
perceive him to have been a total "mad man") we offer up
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dozens of his personal experiences, as well as those of
others in the UFO and paranormal fields, where
synchronicities seem to abound. Beckley and co-author
Sean Casteel lay out a plausible scenario to "explain"
the intricate workings of what has been dubbed "The
Synchronicity Command Board," or "Earth Coincidence
Control Office," as so aptly named by the brilliant
American marine biologist and neurologist, Dr. John C.
Lilly. THE MATRIX CONTROL SYSTEM OF PHILIP K. DICK - AND
THE PARANORMAL SYNCHRONICITIES OF TIMOTHY GREEN BECKLEY
has been compiled by Tim Beckley and Sean Casted with an
Introduction by Tessa Dick and added contributions by
such esteemed researchers as: Philip K. Dick, Tim
Swartz, Nick Redfern, Diane Tessman, Hercules Invictus,
Brad Steiger, Brent Raynes, Cynthia Cirile, Valarie D.
Orazio, and others who have come to conclude we are
living in a computerized simulation, and like PKD
acknowledge the existence of the Matrix.
Time Loops Eric Wargo 2018-08-28 This landmark study
explores the principles that allow the future to affect
the present, and the present to affect the past, without
causing paradox. It also deconstructs the powerful
taboos that, for centuries, have kept mainstream science
from taking phenomena like retrocausation and
precognition seriously.
The Black Sun Stanton Marlan 2008-05-08 Also available
in an open-access, full-text edition at
http://oaktrust.library.tamu.edu/handle/1969.1/86080 The
black sun, an ages-old image of the darkness in
individual lives and in life itself, has not been
treated hospitably in the modern world. Modern
psychology has seen darkness primarily as a negative
force, something to move through and beyond, but it
actually has an intrinsic importance to the human
psyche. In this book, Jungian analyst Stanton Marlan
reexamines the paradoxical image of the black sun and
the meaning of darkness in Western culture. In the image
of the black sun, Marlan finds the hint of a darkness
that shines. He draws upon his clinical experiences—and
on a wide range of literature and art, including
Goethe’s Faust, Dante’s Inferno, the black art of Rothko
and Reinhardt—to explore the influence of light and
shadow on the fundamental structures of modern thought
as well as the contemporary practice of analysis. He
shows that the black sun accompanies not only the most
negative of psychic experiences but also the most
sublime, resonating with the mystical experience of
negative theology, the Kabbalah, the Buddhist notions of
the void, and the black light of the Sufi Mystics. An
important contribution to the understanding of
alchemical psychology, this book draws on a postmodern
sensibility to develop an original understanding of the
black sun. It offers insight into modernity, the act of
imagination, and the work of analysis in understanding
depression, trauma, and transformation of the soul.
Marlan’s original reflections help us to explore the
unknown darkness conventionally called the Self. The
image of Kali appearing in the color insert following
page 44 is © Maitreya Bowen, reproduced with her
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Trancework Michael D. Yapko 2018-11-02 For nearly four
decades, Trancework has been the definitive textbook for
thousands of professionals undergoing training in the
art and science of clinical hypnosis. Now in its 5th
edition, this classic text continues its legacy of
encouraging sound clinical practice based in established
scientific research. This latest edition incorporates
new studies and emerging topics within the field of
hypnosis, including new chapters on depression and the
construction of process-oriented interventions. Readers
can expect to receive a comprehensive overview of
current developments in the domain of hypnosis, an indepth consideration of the practical and ethical issues
associated with its use, and a greater appreciation for
its many therapeutic applications. This thorough,
engaging text equips professionals with the essential
skills to change clients’ lives by using hypnosis to
enhance treatment of both medical and psychological
issues.
Stalking the Wild Pendulum Itzhak Bentov 1988-02-01 In
his exciting and original view of the universe, Itzhak
Bentov has provided a new perspective on human
consciousness and its limitless possibilities. Widely
known and loved for his delightful humor and
imagination, Bentov explains the familiar world of
phenomena with perceptions that are as lucid as they are
thrilling. He gives us a provocative picture of
ourselves in an expanded, conscious, holistic universe.
The Einstein Factor Win Wenger, Ph.D. 2017-04-26 "The
Einstein Factor liberates mental abilities you didn’t
know you had. I tried the techniques in the book and
they paid off instantly. It’s almost scary." —Duncan
Maxwell Anderson, senior editor, Success. New research
suggests that the superior achievements of famous
thinkers may have been more the result of mental
conditioning than genetic superiority. Now you can learn
to condition your mind in the same way and improve your
performance in virtually all aspects of mental ability,
including memory, quickness, IQ, and learning capacity.
Intelligence pioneer Dr. Win Wenger has identified the
tools you need to reach greater levels of sharpness,
insight, and overall intelligence. Using Wenger’s Image
Streaming technique, you learn to bypass inhibitions and
access the hypernormal capabilities hidden in your own
subconscious. Discover how you can: • Improve your
memory • Read faster and learn more quickly • Solve
problems like a genius • Score higher on tests • Build
self-esteem • Induce a state of total creative
absorption • Access powerful subconscious insights
through visualization • Increase your intelligence The
Einstein Factor is your key to living an extraordinarily
effective and creative life!
Stalking the Angel Robert Crais 2020-01-28 Introduced in
The Monkey's Raincoat, L.A. private eye Elvis Cole has a
smart mouth, a flair for martial arts, a passion for
truth, and a borderline sociopath for a partner. When a
ruthless hotel magnate hires Cole to find a priceless
Japanese manuscript, Cole heads into a nest of notorious
Yakuza in the heart of L.A.'s Little Tokyo.
Analysis and Assessment of Gateway Process The Us Army
1983 "You are not thinking, you are merely being
logical." -Niels Bohr, Danish physicist and Nobel
Laureate Analysis and Assessment of Gateway Process is a
document prepared in 1983 by the US Army. This document
was declassified by the CIA in 2003. This brief report
focuses on the so-called "Gateway Experience," a
training program originally designed by the Monroe
Institute, a Virginia-based institute for the study of
human consciousness. The Gateway experience uses sound
tapes to manipulate brainwaves with a goal of creating
an altered state of consciousness, which includes outof-body experiences, energy healing, remote viewing, and
time travel. The report concluded that the Gateway
Experience is 'plausible' in terms of physical science,
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and that while more research was needed, it could have
practical uses in US intelligence. Students of US
intelligence, and anyone interested in the cross-roads
between consciousness and reality will find this report
fascinating reading.
Tuning the Student Mind Molly Beauregard 2020-06-01 How
can we rethink teaching practices to include and engage
the whole student? What would student experience look
like if we integrated silence and feeling with empirical
analysis? Tuning the Student Mind is the story of one
teacher's attempt to answer these questions by creating
an innovative college course that marries the spiritual
and the theoretical, integrating meditation and selfreflection with more conventional academic curriculum.
The book follows Molly Beauregard and her students on
their intellectual and spiritual journey over the course
of a semester in her class, "Consciousness, Creativity,
and Identity." Interweaving personal stories, student
writing, and Beauregard's responses, along with
recommendations for further reading and a research
appendix, it makes the case for the transformative power
of consciousness-centered education. Written in a warm,
engaging voice that reflects Beauregard's teaching
style, Tuning the Student Mind provides an accessible,
step-by-step template for other educators, while
inviting readers more broadly to reconnect with the joy
of learning in and beyond the classroom.
Entangled Minds Dean Radin 2009-11-24 Is everything
connected? Can we sense what's happening to loved ones
thousands of miles away? Why are we sometimes certain of
a caller's identity the instant the phone rings? Do
intuitive hunches contain information about future
events? Is it possible to perceive without the use of
the ordinary senses? Many people believe that such
"psychic phenomena" are rare talents or divine gifts.
Others don't believe they exist at all. But the latest
scientific research shows that these phenomena are both
real and widespread, and are an unavoidable consequence
of the interconnected, entangled physical reality we
live in. Albert Einstein called entanglement "spooky
action at a distance" -- the way two objects remain
connected through time and space, without communicating
in any conventional way, long after their initial
interaction has taken place. Could a similar
entanglement of minds explain our apparent psychic
abilities? Dean Radin, senior scientist at the Institute
of Noetic Sciences, believes it might. In this
illuminating book, Radin shows how we know that psychic
phenomena such as telepathy, clairvoyance, and
psychokinesis are real, based on scientific evidence
from thousands of controlled lab tests. Radin surveys
the origins of this research and explores, among many
topics, the collective premonitions of 9/11. He reveals
the physical reality behind our uncanny telepathic
experiences and intuitive hunches, and he debunks the
skeptical myths surrounding them. Entangled Minds sets
the stage for a rational, scientific understanding of
psychic experience.
The Secret of Water Masaru Emoto 2011-09-13 Dr. Masaru
Emoto's stunning water-crystal photographs have
enchanted millions of people in his many books. His
groundbreaking work has shown that thoughts and words
have a direct effect on water- crystal formation, and
since our bodies are mostly water, our thoughts and
words certainly affect not only ourselves but the world
around us. In The Secret of Water, Dr. Emoto brings
water's message of love, peace, and hope to the next
generation in his first children's book. Entertaining
and educational, this book offers an understanding of
water that will encourage parents and children alike to
value and give thanks to our most precious resource. In
2003 the United Nations proclaimed the years 2005 to
2015 as its International Water for Life Decade, which
urges citizens of the world to take individual
responsibility to learn all about water. In a time
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wrought with environmental catastrophes and natural
disasters, The Secret of Water shows the necessity of
protecting water and offers a message of hope and
empowerment. Help us shift consciousness
Synaptic Self Joseph E. LeDoux 2002 And he starts to
become a writer, producing fantastic tales about talking
dogs, fatal blood diseases, tornadoes, and the lady with
the torch."--BOOK JACKET.
Stalking the Wild Pendulum Itzhak Bentov 1979
Solipsism Richard A. Watson 2015-01-20 "The specter
haunting modern philosophy is not the ghost in the
machine: it is solipsism."
My Big Toe Thomas Campbell 2007-12-01 My Big TOE,
written by a nuclear physicist in the language of
contemporary Western culture, unifies science and
philosophy, physics and metaphysics, mind and matter,
purpose and meaning, the normal and the paranormal. The
entirety of human experience (mind, body, and spirit)
including both our objective and subjective worlds, are
brought together under one seamless scientific
understanding. If you have a logical, open, and
inquisitive mind - an attitude of scientific pragmatism
that appreciates the elegance of fundamental truth and
the thrill of breakthrough - you will enjoy this journey
of personal and scientific discovery. Based upon careful
scientific research and logical deduction, this is a
book for all who have an interest in the nature of the
reality in which they exist. My Big TOE is not only
about scientific theory, function, process, and
discovery - but also speaks to each individual reader
about their innate capabilities. Readers will learn to
appreciate that their human potential stretches far
beyond the limitations of the physical universe. This
trilogy delivers the next major scientific conceptual
breakthrough since relativity and quantum mechanics
raised scientific eyebrows in the first half of the
twentieth century. No catch, no megalomania, no
hypothetical wackiness, no goofy beliefs, no unusual
assumptions - just straightforward science that better
describes the totality of our experience and provides a
wealth of practical results and new understanding that
can be applied personally and professionally by
scientists and nonscientists alike. This is the real
thing. My Big TOE is about life, purpose, personal
significance, physics, evolution, and the reason why.
The acronym "TOE" is a standard term in the physics
community that stands for "Theory Of Everything." Such a
theory has been the "Holy Grail" of physicists for more
than fifty years. My Big TOE delivers the solution to
that scientific quest at the layman's level with
precision and clarity. This book is an adventure into
the overlapping worlds of science, philosophy, and
metaphysics. It is tightly analytical and logical as all
good works of science and philosophy should be, while at
the same time down to earth, easily understandable, and
full of good humor. No leaps of faith or beliefs of any
sort are required to get to where these books will take
you. Campbell did not put the "My" in My Big TOE to
flaunt pride of authorship. Nor does the "My" indicate
any lack of generality or applicability to others. The
"My" was added to be a constant reminder to you that
this reality model cannot serve as your personal Big TOE
until it is based upon your personal experience. On the
other hand, personal or subjective experience is only
one piece of the reality puzzle. In the objective
physical world of traditional science, My Big TOE
delivers a comprehensive model of reality that subsumes
modern science, describes our objective material
reality, and is universally applicable. Contemporary
physics is shown to be a special case of a more general
set of basic principles.Physics is in the business of
modeling reality. General Relativity, Quantum Mechanics,
and currently String Theory have all unsuccessfully
tried to produce an overarching model of our objective
reality. In the physics community, these one-theorystalking-the-wild-pendulum
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explains-all reality models are called TOEs. This
particular TOE is Big because it successfully integrates
metaphysics and physics into a single unified bigpicture view of our larger reality. The My Big TOE
trilogy provides a rational, logically consistent Theory
Of Everything, develops the required new paradigms to
support that theory, constructs a solid scientific
foundation for future explorations to be built upon, and
explains the interfaces and connections between newly
derived knowledge and the existing database of
scientific and personal experience. It subsumes physics,
redeems philosophy, and explains many objective as well
as subjective phenomena. Within My Big TOE, the physical
universe and consciousness are fully integrated into a
single scientific, tightly logical exposition that
encompasses the subjective as well as the objective, the
normal as well as the paranormal, the whole of your
experience body, mind, and spirit. The My Big TOE
reality model will help you understand your life, your
purpose, all of the reality you experience, how that
reality works, and how you might interact most
profitably with it.The author, in addition to his
ongoing career in a traditional hard science, spent
almost thirty years carefully researching altered states
of consciousness both in and out of formal laboratory
settings. With one foot in the world of physics and the
other firmly planted in the scientific exploration of
consciousness, Campbell is in a unique position to
accomplish the synthesis required to bring all the
disparate pieces of science together into a coherent
scientific whole. My Big TOE is the result of this
unusual dual career in both physics and parapsychology.
Most readers find these books to be non-technical,
lively, full of humor and good fun, as well as
personally challenging and enlightening. The My Big TOE
trilogy is hard hitting, personal, controversial, and
full of new ways of viewing familiar things. It will
make you laugh, wince, and reconsider what you thought
you knew about almost everything. This book is
guaranteed to annoy, anger, and offend some, as well as
illuminate and emancipate others. It will turn your
personal reality upside down and inside out as it unites
mind, body, and spirit in one overarching scientific
model. Our objective physical reality is shown to be
just one piece of the larger puzzle of existence. This
reality model provides a sound theoretical basis for
understanding many of the scientific, technical, and
philosophical enigmas that have been nagging at the
minds of scientists and scholars for decades. Even more
importantly, My Big TOE provides the scientific basis
for finally answering many of the most unfathomable and
pressing personal questions that have challenged human
understanding since time immemorial since men and women
first stared into a starlit sky and wondered who and why
they were. After reading My Big TOE, one will understand
both the universal and the personal (subjective) nature
of consciousness, reality, and Big TOEs. One will learn
to appreciate the fact that the larger reality extends
beyond objective causality, beyond the reach of purely
intellectual effort, into the personal subjective mind
of each individual. The concepts in this book will
initiate, and be the catalyst for, serious scientific
and philosophical discussions in the fields of
psychology, physics, philosophy, mathematics, evolution,
and biology, as well as religion, theology, metaphysics,
ontology, epistemology, and cosmology. The author
chooses to first publish these ground breaking concepts
in a trade publication rather than a technical journal
because of their potential importance to every
individual, and because the nature of the material (like
Darwins theory of evolution, for example) requires broad
explanations spanning multiple academic disciplines.
Because this material must develop entirely new
scientific and reality paradigms, it requires a
substantial intellectual and logical presentation to
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shed light upon the limitations of normal culturally
habituated patterns of thought a goal that cannot be
reached both quickly and effectively. This journey will
take you to the beginning of time. It will dive deeply
into the human heart as well as probe the limits of the
human mind. My Big TOE will redefine the significance of
you, and provide new meaning to your existence. It will
help you realize and optimize your potential as well as
provide you with a wholly new, fully integrated,
scientific understanding of both your inside and outside
world. My Big TOE, written by a scientist from a Western
technological viewp
The Red Lion Maria Szepes 1997 The harrowing adventures
of a 16th century alchemist's apprentice who murders his
master to possess a potion rumoured to confer
immortality.
Mystery of the White Lions Linda Tucker 2010-06-01 This
is Linda Tucker’s firsthand account of her journey into
the mysteries of the most sacred animal on the African
continent: the legendary White Lion. This book reveals
the knowledge and ceremonies of Old Africa and the
overwhelming love that has driven her every action to
save these magnificent beasts, against formidable
odds…After being rescued from a life-threatening
encounter with lions in the Timbavati game region by a
medicine woman known as the "Lion Queen," Linda embarked
on a journey into the mysteries of the White Lion. It is
a mystical journey into the knowledge and ceremonies of
Old Africa, in which humans and lions are able to cross
the species barrier—in accordance with the most guarded
secrets of Ancient Egypt and humankind’s greatest
riddle, the sphinx. Scientists in our day have
established that humankind’s most significant
evolutionary leap occurred as a result of our ancestors’
interaction with great cats. The White Lion is a genetic
rarity of Panthera leo, and occurred in just one region
on earth: Timbavati. Today White Lions form the center
of the notorious "canned" trophy hunting industry—handreared captive lions, shot in enclosures for gross sums
of money. By contrast, shamans believe that killing a
"lion sun god" is the ultimate sacrilege. How the human
species treats such precious symbols of God in nature
may determine how nature treats the human species.
Whether we view them as prophetic "Lions of God" or
simply as rare genetic mutations, the story of the White
Lions is a true legend unfolding in our own
extraordinary times.
The Practice of Dzogchen Longchenpa 2014-10-28 A classic
collection of writings on the meditation practice and
theory of Dzogchen, the Great Perfection, by the
celebrated fourteenth-century scholar and adept Longchen
Rabjam (Longchenpa). This classic collection of texts on
the meditation practice and theory of Dzogchen presents
the Great Perfection through the writings of its supreme
authority, the fourteenth-century Tibetan scholar and
visionary Longchen Rabjam. The pinnacle of Vajrayana
practice in the Nyingma tradition of Tibetan Buddhism,
Dzogchen embodies a system of training that awakens the
intrinsic nature of the mind to reveal its original
essence, utterly perfect and free from all
duality—buddha nature, or buddhahood itself. In The
Practice of Dzogchen, Tulku Thondup translates essential
passages from Longchen Rabjam’s voluminous writings to
illuminate and clarify this teaching. He also draws on
the works of later masters of the tradition, placing
Dzogchen in context both in relation to other schools of
Buddhism and in relation to the nine-vehicle outline of
the Buddhist path described in the Nyingma tradition.
This expanded edition includes Counsel for Liberation,
Longchenpa’s poetic exhortation to readers to quickly
enter the path of liberation, the first step toward the
summit of Dzogchen practice.
Like a Pendulum Do D. A. Madigan 2020-05-30 Moorlock
Jones is a blackamoor, and in 1863, in the Realm of
Greater Britain ruled by Queen Victoria I, Free Catholic
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Monarch, On The Square and On The Level, he is
definitely a second class subject... not quite as lowly
as the huffing, chuffing, steam powered mechanical men
("mechs" for short) who, newly emancipated by Victoria's
own royal edict, now jostle alongside the poor and
humble organic folks through every city street in the
more civilized, industrialized areas of the world. Yet
Moorlock and his mech companion Kelso cannot seem to
extricate their own destinies from those of more
elevated station... like the witch named Lady Jane
Vanity, who even after her public hanging still reaches
out for vengeance on Moorlock from beyond her restless
grave. Or Nicholas Dee, Lord Avalon, Physick to the
Crown and (unofficially) the Queen's court mage, whose
secret status as Master of Shadow Branch, the covert
cadre within Scotland Yard devoted to smashing all
occult and diabolic plots against the Crown, has caused
him to employ Moorlock, all unknowing, on several
missions in the past. Yet now, with monstrous iron
wolves stalking the dark and foggy streets of night time
London while beautiful young upper class girls are
snatched off the cobbles by cackling, boil necked
hunchbacks, and a hanged witch's hideous death curse
hangs in the very air above the Empire like the shadow
of a deadly noose, can Moorlock, Kelso, Lord Avalon, and
a few other valiant allies prevent rampant chaos from
bringing all civilization down in flames?
A Brief Tour of Higher Consciousness Itzhak Bentov
2000-04 Anyone interested in the inner reaches of the
mind, the greater structure of the cosmos, and the
spiritual evolution of humanity will find this book an
informed and delightful read. Bentov explains the
Kabbalistic principles of number and sound, the meaning
of cosmic symbols, and ultimately, shows that the
universe and thought are inseparable.
A Cosmic Book Itzhak Bentov 1988 Looks at the structure
and origins of the universe and discusses the role of
the Kabalistic principles of number and sound
Stalking the Wild Asparagus Euell Gibbons 1962 An
imaginative approach to cooking, offering numerous
recipes for main dishes and accompaniments made from
wild berries, roots, nuts, and leaves
Chaos, Creativity, and Cosmic Consciousness Rupert
Sheldrake 2001-11-01 Three of the most original thinkers
of our time explore issues that call into question our
current views of reality, morality, and the nature of
life. • A wide-ranging investigation of the ecology of
inner and outer space, the role of chaos theory in the
dynamics of human creation, and the rediscovery of
traditional wisdom. In this book of "trialogues," the
late psychedelic visionary and shamanologist Terence
McKenna, acclaimed biologist and originator of the
morphogenetic fields theory Rupert Sheldrake, and
mathematician and chaos theory scientist Ralph Abraham
explore the relationships between chaos and creativity
and their connection to cosmic consciousness. Their
observations call into question our current views of
reality, morality, and the nature of life in the
universe. The authors challenge the reader to the
deepest levels of thought with wide-ranging
investigations of the ecology of inner and outer space,
the role of chaos in the dynamics of human creation, and
the resacralization of the world. Among the provocative
questions the authors raise are: Is Armageddon a selffulfilling prophecy? Are we humans the imaginers or the
imagined? Are the eternal laws of nature still evolving?
What is the connection between physical light and the
light of consciousness? Part ceremony, part oldfashioned intellectual discussion, these trialogues are
an invitation to a new understanding of what Jean
Houston calls "the dreamscapes of our everyday waking
life."
Stalking the Wild Pendulum Itzhak Bentov 1979
The Secret Life of Water Masaru Emoto 2011-07-05 From
its arrival on earth to the vast areas it traverses
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before emptying into the sea, water holds all the
knowledge and experience it has acquired. As phenomenal
as it may seem, water carries its whole history, just as
we carry ours. It carries secrets, too. In The Secret
Life of Water, bestselling author Masaru Emoto guides us
along water’s remarkable journey through our planet and
continues his work to reveal water’s secret life to
humankind. He shows how we can apply its wisdom to our
own lives, and how, by learning to respect and
appreciate water, we can better confront the challenges
that face the twenty-first century—and rejuvenate the
planet.
TechGnosis Erik Davis 2015-03-17 How does our
fascination with technology intersect with the religious
imagination? In TechGnosis—a cult classic now updated
and reissued with a new afterword—Erik Davis argues that
while the realms of the digital and the spiritual may
seem worlds apart, esoteric and religious impulses have
in fact always permeated (and sometimes inspired)
technological communication. Davis uncovers startling
connections between such seemingly disparate topics as
electricity and alchemy; online roleplaying games and
religious and occult practices; virtual reality and
gnostic mythology; programming languages and Kabbalah.
The final chapters address the apocalyptic dreams that
haunt technology, providing vital historical context as
well as new ways to think about a future defined by the
mutant intermingling of mind and machine, nightmare and
fantasy.
The Universe in Black and White Terry Favour 2012-09-01
Have you ever tried to wrap your head around quantum
physics? Have you ever tried to comprehend concepts of
time and space that have been popularized by the
promoters of the ”new physics” and various eastern
teachers? If you have, chances are either that your eyes
glazed over or you felt as if your head might explode at
any moment. Here for the first time, the concepts that
have been propounded by the great thinkers and teachers
of the twentieth century are made accessible in an
illustrated guide. More importantly, this material is
presented in a way that is non-threatening and fun.
Using simple and delightful illustrations throughout,
Favour, explores: The paradigm shift that has occurred,
whether we are ready or not. How quantum physics and the
new technology has challenged our experience of time and
space. How the spiritual thought of East and West have
melded. The relationship of self to oneness, of form to
emptiness.
Mental Time Travel Kourken Michaelian 2016-02-05 Drawing
on current research in psychology, a new philosophical
account of remembering as imagining the past. In this
book, Kourken Michaelian builds on research in the
psychology of memory to develop an innovative
philosophical account of the nature of remembering and
memory knowledge. Current philosophical approaches to
memory rest on assumptions that are incompatible with
the rich body of theory and data coming from psychology.
Michaelian argues that abandoning those assumptions will
result in a radically new philosophical understanding of
memory. His novel, integrated account of episodic
memory, memory knowledge, and their evolution makes a
significant step in that direction. Michaelian situates
episodic memory as a form of mental time travel and
outlines a naturalistic framework for understanding it.
Drawing on research in constructive memory, he develops
an innovative simulation theory of memory; finding no
intrinsic difference between remembering and imagining,
he argues that to remember is to imagine the past. He
investigates the reliability of simulational memory,
focusing on the adaptivity of the constructive processes
involved in remembering and the role of metacognitive
monitoring; and he outlines an account of the evolution
of episodic memory, distinguishing it from the forms of
episodic-like memory demonstrated in animals. Memory
research has become increasingly interdisciplinary.
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Michaelian's account, built systematically on the
findings of empirical research, not only draws out the
implications of these findings for philosophical
theories of remembering but also offers psychologists a
framework for making sense of provocative experimental
results on mental time travel.
Beyond Artificial Intelligence Alain Cardon 2018-11-06
This book will present a complete modeling of the human
psychic system that allows to generate the thoughts in a
strictly organizational approach that mixes a rising and
falling approach. The model will present the
architecture of the psychic system that can generate
sensations and thoughts, showing how one can feel
thoughts. The model developed into an organizational
architecture based on massive multiagent systems. The
architecture will be fully developed, showing how an
artificial system can be endowed with consciousness and
intentionally generate thoughts and, especially, feel
them. These results are multidisciplinary, combining
both psychology and computer science disciplines.
A Theory of Everything Ken Wilber 2001-10-16 Here is a
concise, comprehensive overview of Wilber's
revolutionary thought and its application in today's
world. In A Theory of Everything, Wilber uses clear,
nontechnical language to present complex, cutting-edge
theories that integrate the realms of body, mind, soul,
and spirit. He then demonstrates how these theories and
models can be applied to real-world problems in areas
such as politics, medicine, business, education, and the
environment. Wilber also discusses daily practices that
readers take up in order to apply this integrative
vision to their own everyday lives.
Stalking the Wild Pendulum Itzhak Bentov 1978
The Divine Pymander Hermes Mercurius Trismegistus
2019-01-08 In this Book, though so very old, is
contained more true knowledge of God and Nature, than in
all the Books in the World besides, except only Sacred
Writ; And they that shall judiciously read it, and
rightly understand it, may well be excused from reading
many Books; the Authors of which, pretend so much to the
knowledge of the Creator, and Creation. If God ever
appeared in any man, he appeared in him, as it appears
by this Book. That a man who had not the benefit of his
Ancestors' knowledge, being as I said before, The first
inventor of the Art of Communicating Knowledge to
Posterity by writing, should be so high a Divine, and so
deep a Philosopher, seems to be a thing more of God than
of Man; and therefore it was the opinion of some That he
came from Heaven, not born upon Earth [Goropius
Becanus]. There is contained in this Book, that true
Philosophy, without which, it is impossible ever to
attain to the height, and exactness of Piety, and
Religion. According to this Philosophy, I call him a
Philosopher, that shall learn and study the things that
are, and how they are ordered, and governed, and by
whom, and for what cause, or to what end; and he that
doth so, will acknowledge thanks to, and admire the
Omnipotent Creator, Preserver, and Director of all these
things. And he that shall be thus truly thankful, may
truly be called Pious and Religious: and he that is
Religious, shall more and more know where and what the
Truth is: And learning that, he shall yet be more and
more Religious. The glory and splendour of Philosophy,
is an endeavoring to understand the chief Good, as the
Fountain of all Good: Now how can we come near to, or
find out the Fountain, but by making use of the Streams
as a conduct to it? The operations of Nature, are
Streams running from the Fountain of Good, which is God.
I am not of the ignorant, and foolish opinion of those
that say, The greatest Philosophers are the greatest
Atheists: as if to know the works of God, and to
understand his goings forth in the Way of Nature, must
necessitate a man to deny God. The Scripture disapproves
of this as a sottish tenet, and experience contradicts
it: For behold! Here is the greatest Philosopher, and
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therefore the greatest Divine.
Stalking the Wild Pendulum Itzhak Bentov 1988-02-01 In
his exciting and original view of the universe, Itzhak
Bentov has provided a new perspective on human
consciousness and its limitless possibilities. Widely
known and loved for his delightful humor and
imagination, Bentov explains the familiar world of
phenomena with perceptions that are as lucid as they are
thrilling. He gives us a provocative picture of
ourselves in an expanded, conscious, holistic universe.
The Message of a Master John McDonald 1929 The Message
of a Master is the story of a seemingly miraculous
change that takes place in a man after he meets a true
master of life. He learns, and shares with us, teachings
that allow him to develop his powers so that he can
accomplish anything he desires.
Hallucinations André Aleman 2008 Hearing voices when
nobody speaks or seeing objects no one else
sees'hallucinations are intriguing phenomena that have
puzzled clinicians, researchers, and lay people alike
for centuries. In this book, authors Andr? Aleman and
Frank Lar'i review the latest research on the cognitive
and neural bases of hallucinations and outline their
unique neurobiology by drawing on evidence from brain
imaging and neurotransmission studies. Detailed
attention is paid to hallucination characteristics in
different forms of psychosis as well as other clinical
groups and conditions, such as brain damage, Charles
Bonnet syndrome, dementia, and chemical substance abuse.
The authors integrate the wealth of recent findings into
a cohesive framework and put forward a comprehensive,
multicomponent model of hallucinations. Finally,
treatment of hallucinations is discussed, ranging from
pharmacotherapy and cognitive therapy to transcranial
magnetic stimulation. A comprehensive list of available
hallucination questionnaires and scales is also included
as a handy clinical assessment resource.
The Book of Telling 2008-01-01 Sharona Ben-Tov Muir
discovered after the death of her father, inventor and
New Age guru Itzhak Bentov, that he had created Israel’s
first rocket. A secret group of scientists working in a
rooftop shed, the “Science Corps,” of which he was a
part, invented weapons during Israel’s war of
independence and later developed Israel’s nuclear
resources and other major scientific projects. Bentov,
however, settled in Boston and made his fortune with
such medical inventions as a cardiac catheter, which he
created in his home laboratory, where Muir played as a
child. Haunted by the question of why her father had
never discussed his past, Muir traveled to Israel to
find the Corps. Through her own memories and the
memories they share, Muir comes to know the brilliant,
impassioned, and creative young Bentov as he
demonstrates his latest invention for her, takes her
canoeing, and reveals his thoughts about consciousness
and the cosmos. Muir elegantly evokes the hubbub of
Jerusalem streets, the wartime adventures of her hosts,
and the inner lives of Israelis. The resulting story of
invention and self-invention, of the Corps’s wartime
experience as told for the first time, and of a deep,
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abiding love between father and daughter is an
incandescent memoir. The author provides a new preface
for this new Bison Books edition.
Farther Shores Yvonne Kason M. D. 2008-11-01 A dramatic
near-death experience change Yvonne Kason's live forever
and prompted her study of the mystical experiences that
fall beyond the everyday. In this newly revised edition
of the bestselling A Farther Shore, Dr. Kason explores a
wide range of spiritually transformative experiences
near-death experiences, mystical experiences, spiritual
energy/kundalini episodes, psychic awakenings and
spontaneous inspired creativity by sharing fascinating
real-life stories. Farther Shores is an inspiring book
for those who have experiences the extraordinary and for
the health care professionals whom they turn for help.
Dr. Kason offers sound advice on how to use these
occurrences for spiritual growth and personal healing.
an exceptional book [that] takes the reader into a world
where mystical happenings bring direction and healing to
our everyday lives. Jyoti (Jeneane Prevatt, Ph.D.)
Former Director of the Spiritual Emergence Network
Author of An Angel. Called My Name a major contribution
to our understanding of a wide range of spiritually
transformative expe4ricences Kason is a wise and
knowledgeable guide in these realms, and I can recommend
her book with the greatest enthusiasm. Kennith Ring,
Ph.D. Professor Emeritus of Psychology, University of
Connecticut Author of Healing Toward Omega and Lessons
from the Light builds a bridge between the scientific
and the spiritual, a bridge physicians will feel
comfortable crossing. Family Practice
Kundalini, Evolution and Enlightenment John White 1979 A
wide-ranging anthology of the most insightful writings
on harnessing the vital life force present in all human
beings. With an emphasis on theory and personal
practice, this book will appeal to a wide range of
people interested in Kundalini concepts.
Principles of Neurotheology Assoc Prof Andrew B Newberg
2013-06-28 "Neurotheology" has garnered substantial
attention in the academic and lay communities in recent
years. Several books have been written addressing the
relationship between the brain and religious experience
and numerous scholarly articles have been published on
the topic, some in the popular press. The scientific and
religious communities have been very interested in
obtaining more information regarding neurotheology, how
to approach this topic, and how science and religion can
be integrated in some manner that preserves both. If
neurotheology is to be considered a viable field going
forward, it requires a set of clear principles that can
be generally agreed upon and supported by both the
theological or religious perspective and the scientific
one as well. Principles of Neurotheology sets out the
necessary principles of neurotheology which can be used
as a foundation for future neurotheological discourse.
Laying the groundwork for a new synthesis of scientific
and theological dialogue, this book proposes that
neurotheology, a term fraught with potential problems,
is a highly useful and important voice in the greater
study of religious and theological ideas and their
intersection with science.
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